
 

 

MCKV INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING 

243, G.T. Road (N), Liluah, Howrah- 711 204. 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE STUDENTS  
 

No.: MCKVIE/RG.02/13                                                                  4th July, 2014 

 

In continuation to our previous Notice No. MCKVIE/RG.2/12 dt. 7th June, 2014, it is to 

notify all the students that their Summer Recess has been extended up to 21st July, 2014.  

 

The Classes will now resume on and from 22nd July, 2014. 

 

All students are directed to act accordingly.  

 

 

(S.D. Shome) 

  Registrar  
 

 

 

 

 


